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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Wills Developmental Road (Beef Road) 

ROAD WORKS 
28 October 2020 – 18 December 2020 

 

Culvert replacement works will be taking place at the following section of the Wills 
Developmental Road (between Julia Creek and Burke & Wills Roadhouse);  

• Site location: approx. 131 km from Julia Creek. 

Traffic lights will be set up at both ends of this road works site. A bypass road will be 
available for use by following signage. 

These works are set to commence on 28 October 2020. McKinlay Shire Council, on behalf 
of the Department of Transportation and Main Roads, expects this project to be fully 
delivered by 18 December 2020. 

Council thanks you for you patience and requests that you please drive with caution while 
these works take place. 

 
Contact - Director of Engineering, Environmental & Regulatory Services, Cameron Scott: 
4746 7166 | ders@mckinlay.qld.gov.au 
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